
Catch-up Premium Expenditure 2020-2021 

UTCN’s funding for 2020-21 was £19,120. The total amount spent was £20,869. Any money spent in 

excess of the Catch-up premium fund is taken from UTCN’s central fund. 

Interventions Measures + Outcomes Cost Rationale 

YipiYap Tuition 
 
Small group and one-
to-one, in-school and 
online tuition in 
English, Maths and 
Science, provided by 
YipiYap. 
 

Students will make 
progress in the 
targeted subjects, 
resulting in more 
students achieving L4 
and above and the GL 
Indicator difference 
being at least 0. 

£6,633.64 
 

(See Fig. 1) 
 
The majority of 
subjects saw an 
increase in L4s and 
above, and a positive 
GL Indicator 
difference, when 
compared to last 
year’s results. Those 
that didn’t saw a very 
small decrease or a GL 
Indicator difference 
just below 0. These 
results show the 
intervention was a 
success at bridging the 
gap in attainment 
created due to the 
lockdowns. As the 
range of UTCN’s 
interventions 
captured all students 
at some stage 
throughout the year, 
the overall grades and 
GL Indicator 
differences are 
evaluated used when 
looking at all 
interventions 
together. 

Online Tute Tuition 
 
Small group (1:3) 
online tuition in 
English, Math, Physics 
and Chemistry, 
provided by Tute. 
 

Students will make 
progress in the 
targeted subjects, 
resulting in more 
students achieving L4 
and above and the GL 
Indicator difference 
being at least 0. 

£25,272 (UTCN paid 
£6,318 of the total as 
75% of the total cost 
was subsidised by the 
NTP) 

(See Fig. 1) 
 
The majority of 
subjects saw an 
increase in L4s and 
above, and a positive 
GL Indicator 
difference, when 
compared to last 
year’s results. Those 
that didn’t saw a very 
small decrease or a GL 
Indicator difference 
just below 0. These 



results show the 
intervention was a 
success at bridging the 
gap in attainment 
created due to the 
lockdowns. As the 
range of UTCN’s 
interventions 
captured all students 
at some stage 
throughout the year, 
the overall grades and 
GL Indicator 
differences are 
evaluated used when 
looking at all 
interventions 
together. 

Revision Guides 
 
Revision guides for 
English, Math, Physics, 
Chemistry and 
Engineering. 
 

Students will make 
progress in the 
targeted subjects, 
resulting in more 
students achieving L4 
and above and the GL 
Indicator difference 
being at least 0. 

£3,023.40 (See Fig. 1) 
 
The majority of 
subjects saw an 
increase in L4s and 
above, and a positive 
GL Indicator 
difference, when 
compared to last 
year’s results. Those 
that didn’t saw a very 
small decrease or a GL 
Indicator difference 
just below 0. These 
results show the 
intervention was a 
success at bridging the 
gap in attainment 
created due to the 
lockdowns. As the 
range of UTCN’s 
interventions 
captured all students 
at some stage 
throughout the year, 
the overall grades and 
GL Indicator 
differences are 
evaluated used when 
looking at all 
interventions 
together. 



In-School 
Intervention 
 
Small group, in-school 
intervention provided 
by UTCN teachers. 
 

Students will make 
progress in the 
targeted subjects, 
resulting in more 
students achieving L4 
and above and the GL 
Indicator difference 
being at least 0. 

No additional cost this 
intervention is 
developed from an 
already established 
intervention. 

(See Fig. 1) 
 
The majority of 
subjects saw an 
increase in L4s and 
above, and a positive 
GL Indicator 
difference, when 
compared to last 
year’s results. Those 
that didn’t saw a very 
small decrease or a GL 
Indicator difference 
just below 0. These 
results show the 
intervention was a 
success at bridging the 
gap in attainment 
created due to the 
lockdowns. As the 
range of UTCN’s 
interventions 
captured all students 
at some stage 
throughout the year, 
the overall grades and 
GL Indicator 
differences are 
evaluated used when 
looking at all 
interventions 
together. 

Catch-up Lead Role 
 
Catch-up Lead was 
responsible for the 
organisation of all of 
the interventions 
created as part of the 
catch-up programme. 

Students will make 
progress in the 
targeted subjects, 
resulting in more 
students achieving L4 
and above and the GL 
Indicator difference 
being at least 0. 

£4,893.96 (See Fig. 1) 
 
The majority of 
subjects saw an 
increase in L4s and 
above, and a positive 
GL Indicator 
difference, when 
compared to last 
year’s results. Those 
that didn’t saw a very 
small decrease or a GL 
Indicator difference 
just below 0. These 
results show the 
intervention was a 
success at bridging the 
gap in attainment 
created due to the 



lockdowns. As the 
range of UTCN’s 
interventions 
captured all students 
at some stage 
throughout the year, 
the overall grades and 
GL Indicator 
differences are 
evaluated used when 
looking at all 
interventions 
together. 

 

Fig. 1 

GCSE Subjects GCSE Results: % pass 

grade 4 or above 

(National: 

GCSE Results: % pass grade 

5 or above 

GCSE Results: GL Indicator 

Difference 

English and 

Maths 

65.3%. Difference from 

last year = +8.5%. National 

= 65% 

37.5%. Difference from last 

year = -o.5%.  National = 

43% 

+0.2 

English 77.8%. Difference from 

last year = +13.8%. 

National = 75.8% 

48.6%. Difference from last 

year = -5.4%.  National = 

60.6% 

+0.6 

Maths 70.8%. Difference from 

last year = +0.8%. National 

= 70% 

56.9%. Difference from last 

year = +4.9%. National = 

49.1% 

-0.2 

Physics 64%. Difference from last 

year = +1%. National = 

91%. 

42%. Difference from last 

year = + 7%. National = 80% 

+0.3 

Chemistry 66%. Difference from last 

year = +14%. National = 

91% 

46%. Difference from last 

year = +16%. National = 79%  

+0.4 

 

16-19 Tuition Fund Expenditure 

UTCN’s funding for 2020-21 was £3,732. The total amount spent was £4,101 Money spent in excess 

of the Catch-up premium fund was taken from UTCN’s central fund. 

Interventions Measures + Outcomes Cost Rationale 

YipiYap Tuition 
 
Students that have 
been selected will 

Students that didn’t 
receive Level 4s or 5s 
in English and/or 
Maths at GCSEs will 

£4,101 (See Fig. 2) 
 
Most that retook 
English and/or Maths 



have either small 
group or 1:1 tuition 
sessions in English 
and/or Mathematics. 
Some students may 
also attend retake 
Maths and English 
classes. Where small 
group tuition is 
offered, two to four 
students will be in 
each group. 
 
Some sessions are 
held during students’ 
private study periods 
and in lessons. Private 
study support will 
assist the student with 
recapping the learning 
from the previous 
lessons and 
completing tasks that 
have been set for 
them to work on 
independently. 
 
Tutors also work with 
selected students 
during their lessons. 
The tutor will work in 
the classroom with a 
small group of 
students, supporting 
them with the tasks 
set by the teacher. 
 

improve on their 
grade during in resits. 

saw an improvement 
in comparison to their 
original GCSE grade in 
those subjects. 83.3% 
of those that started 
on a L3 moved up to a 
L4, and 41.7% of those 
that started in a L4 
moved up to a L5. 
Overall, 56% of 
students moved up at 
least one level from all 
those that retook 
English and/or Maths, 
proving the 
intervention was a 
success at bridging the 
gap in attainment 
created due to the 
lockdowns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fig. 2 

English Retake 

Prior Attainment 
Type 

Total 
learners 

% gaining 4 and 
above 

% who 
improved 

Average progress 
score 

GCSE Grade 4 7 87 43 0.7 

GCSE Grade 3  5 100 100 1 

     

     

Maths Retake 

Prior Attainment 
Type 

Total 
learners 

% gaining 4 and 
above 

% who 
improved 

Average progress 
score 

GCSE Grade 4 5 60 40 1 

GCSE Grade 3  1 0 0 0 

 


